
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Bat Watch 

9pm Saturday 28th July 2012 
9pm Saturday 11th August 2012  

1 1/2hr bat trail in Leckhampton  
 

Please join us for a Bat Watch led by LEGLAG in the beautiful 

Leckhampton countryside.  Dr Elizabeth Pimley, local ecologist and 

LEGLAG member will begin with a short talk then it’s off to survey the 

hedgerows and fields to see and hear which bats species are out and 

about. 

Start: Junction of Brizen Lane & Farm Lane, Leckhampton GL53 

(Parking on Brizen Lane) 
 

If on the night it’s raining heavily the bat walk will be cancelled as bats don’t like to come out in heavy 

rain (a bit like us)! We think that this event is suitable for all ages, but we urge you to wear appropriate 

footwear and bring a torch. Children must be accompanied by an adult.  

Please note that attendees will be responsible for their own health and safety and that 

of the children. 

 

The Leckhampton Green Land Action Group (LEGLAG) was formed to protect the attractive green fields in and 

around Leckhampton from inappropriate large scale development.  In order to do this LEGLAG has been active in 

promoting recreational use of footpaths through these fields.   

For more information or to become a member please visit www.leglag.org.uk 

http://www.leglag.org.uk/leglag/

